
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2009 10:28 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
First Financial Bank 
2405 SE 4th Ave 
Mineral Wells, TX 76067-7956 
 
March 11, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
Making these modifications will ensure that the fund remains secure and  
will allow my bank to continue to lend in our community.  I urge you to  
take these suggestions into consideration when the Board meets in April to  
finalize the special assessment rule. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
First Financial Bank 
 
 


